From: DeSouza, Michele

To: Eerguson, Ashley
Subject: Fwd: Re: Examination Confirmation
Date: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 5:27:09 PM

WSU confirmation email, please add.

Thank you,
Michele

From: "Hines, Corey" <cchines@wsu.edu>

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Examination Confirmation
Date: 03 April 2018 14:16

To: "DeSouza, Michele" <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov>

I confirm. The dates and timetable look good.
Thanks,
Corey

C. Corey Hines

Associate Director

Nuclear Science Center
Washington State University
Pullman, WA 99164-1300
(509) 335-8317

On Apr 3, 2018, at 12:50 PM, DeSouza, Michele <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Hines,

Please confirm and acknowledge agreement to the below information.

Your facility has requested an examination for the week of May 29t 2018 and will
provide the relevant facility documents ASAP.

Your facility documents are required in the preparation of the examination. The
following documents are required but not limited to: Technical Specifications, Safety
Analysis Report, Emergency Plan and Procedures, Safety/Security Procedures
(IMPORTANT - DO NOT SUBMIT sensitive or proprietary information via
UNSECURE/UNAPPROVED methods), Requalification Procedures, Operational
Procedures, Administrative Procedures, Maintenance Procedures, and any training
documents pertinent to your applicants.
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In order to provide adequate processing time, please submit the applicants NRC Form
398 & 396 once available.

Please contact me with any questions/concerns.

Thank you,
Michele DeSouza
Chief Examiner
301-415-0747





